
 

 
11th June 2019 
 

To: Parents of Pupils in Year 6 
 

 
Dear Parents 

Toy Story and Pizza  
 

For their end of term treat, Year 6 will be going to Cinèworld at Nottingham Corner House on Wednesday 10th 
July, where they will watch a morning screening of Toy Story 4 and then have lunch at Pizza Hut.  The trip will 
take place during the normal school day and so the children will be expected to wear their school uniform.  We will 
walk to town and back to Hollygirt, returning for the end of the school day.  

The total cost of this outing is £16.00, which you can pay by BACS, cheque or cash. BACS payments should be 
referenced SURNAME/CINEMA and cheques should be made payable to Hollygirt School. If you give permission 
for your child to participate in this end of term treat, please sign the form below and return it to school, along with 
payment by Friday 28th June. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs C Keyworth 
Year 6 Teacher 
 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
 
 
 

Toy Story and Pizza Hut 10th July 2019 
 
Child’s Name:  Form:  

 
I agree to my child taking part in Year 6 end-of-term treat on Wednesday 10th July. I acknowledge the need for 
obedience and responsible behaviour on their part. I understand that there is some level of risk in every activity 
but that this visit will be managed to minimise the risks involved. I believe my child to be medically fit to undertake 
this visit. 
 
Please circle as appropriate: 
 
I will enclose cash/cheque for £16 / I will do a BACS payment for £16. 
 
   
Please note that this trip is not refundable and by signing the consent form, you are agreeing to the cost even if your child 
does not take part in the visit. 

 
Signed:  Date:  

 
Please return to Mrs Keyworth by Friday 28th June 

 


